
 

 

        The Chapelle des Marais, 

          Thursday, 7th May 2020 

 

Object : from the Maire and the Municipal Council 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

This week we should have received you in the Chapelle des Marais for a very friendly time ! We 

all waited for it !! 

We are all expected that you are all in good health in Ingleton and around. 

Here we might be coming out the lock down the 11th of May but we should respect the sanitary advices ! 

A new municipal council has been elected the 15th of March just before the confinement. It will take 

place at the end of May.  

Here are some photos of our confined town, stressful !! 

We are looking forward to seeing you next year.  

 

Wish you all a very good health, Take care of you. 

 

Regards from the Maire and the Municipal Council. 

 

 

 

                                                      

 



 

 


